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26 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

SPRING SHOWCASE CONCERT - Thursday 18th April 2024 - 7pm 

 

Tickets: Adult £7, Full-time Students (under 22) £3 

 

After last November’s sell-out Showcase concert, the RGS Music Department returns to you with the 

perfect end to another busy term with our Spring Showcase concert. Despite the busy schedule of 

House Music Competition rehearsals this past half-term and the forthcoming Musical, many of our 

ensembles have been working hard behind the scenes to present a new set of repertoires. 

 

Groups performing at the Showcase include: 1st Wind Band, 2nd Wind Band, Senior Strings, Junior 

Strings, Senior Choir, Junior Choir, Chamber Choir, Close Harmony, Swing Band, and Big Band. It 

promises to be a musical extravaganza that has music to suit all! 

 

If you have not yet joined the Friends of Music and would like to donate, please click here or pay via 

ParentPay. 

 

Tickets are now on sale at Little Box Office so book early to avoid disappointment. 

 

There will be a range of snacks and refreshments served by the RGS Friends of Music during the 

interval, and the concert will end at approximately 9pm. 

 

We would love for you to join us in Queen’s Hall with one of the most enjoyable concerts of the year 

and very much look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Tanya Warner 

Resources Centre Manager 

https://www.rgshw.com/form/?pid=11&form=69
https://thelittleboxoffice.com/rgshw/

